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JPLC Closed -
1/1/24

JPLC Closed -
1/15/24
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Keep us updated
in the ProCare

app.

NEWSLETTER
JANUARY

OUR IEARNING

Happy New Year.. B , We haven't

seen y'all since last year !! Ms. Rilynn
and I want +o thank you so much for
all the Christmas Gifts and the love
you showed us! We love your kiddos
so much and it is our pleasure to get
to hang out wi+h them. A couple of
reminders; please remember we go
outside even in the cold weather/ so

please make sure your child has
appropriate ou+side wear.

CONTACT
Ms. Kirstie & Ms, Rilynn ProCare App S^ (919)557-9448


